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New Staff Welcome  

A special welcome to Mrs K. Rehman in Room 5 (Team Te Papa).  

 

MAYFIELD STAFF 2024 
Room Teacher Year Principal/ Tumuaki                   

Mr D. Rai 
 

Deputy Principal                    
Mrs D. Naidoo 

Team Te Papa                               
(Leaders: Mrs Wang                                

& Mrs Prasad) 
 

R1 Mrs U. Prasad School 
Ready 

R2 Mrs S. Rattan  Y2/Y1  Business Manager 
Mrs D. Peek 

 
Office Administrator 

Mrs R. Leala 
                    

Library & Learning 
Ms McKay/Ms Israel 

 
Learning Assistants 

• Mrs B, Finau 

• Mrs H. Une 

• Ms M. Mackay 

• Ms 
C.Tataurangi 

• Ms T. Israel 

• Mrs P. Manu 

• Mrs K. Atuaia 

• Miss M. Henry 

• Mr Ey Long  
 

Caretaker                             
Mr. P. Faatamalii 

 

R3 Ms P. Mack Y1 

R4 Creative Learning Class                   

R5 Mrs K. Rehman Y2 

R6 Mrs R. Sharma Y3/ Y2 

R9 Mrs L. Wang Y3 

Team Te Rangi  
(Leaders: Mrs Lal & Mr Singh) 

 
R11 Mrs T. Hall Y4/ Y3 

R12 Ms J. Joseph  Y4 

R13 Whaea Osh Y4/ Y5 

R14  Mrs M. Sudhakar Y5 

R15 Mrs S. Lal Y6 

R16 Mr. R. Singh Y5/6 

 
CRT Teacher – Ms R. McKay  

 Start Finish 

Term 1 Thursday 1 February Friday 12 April 

Term 2 Monday 29 April  Friday 5 July 

Term 3 Monday 22 July Friday 27 September 

Term 4 Monday 14 October Tuesday 17 December 

As part of our Health & PE and 

fun event, children will be 

involved in a rotation of water 

activities.  

2.00pm – Friday 9 Feb  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8 February 2024                         Pearl Baker Dr, Otara                                      

Phone (09) 274 9374                         
5 February 2019                                              

Kia ora, Kia orana ,Talofa lava, Malo e lelei, Fakalofa lahi Atu, Bula 
Vinaka, Namaste, Ni Hao,  As salaam alaikum,   Greetings to all.    
 

It is absolutely fantastic to see the students back again. Their happy 

faces and their conversations tell us how excited they are to start the     

new year. Mayfield staff members are enthusiastic and motivated to 

provide the best learning opportunities for their students.  

 

 

Students feel confident 

and have a sense of 

belonging when they 

come to school in the 

correct school uniform.  

In Term1, we encourage 

students to attend school 

in shorts and polo shirt. 

 A sun hat is also needed for protection against the strong UV rays in 

summer.  Mayfield School uniform can be purchased from NZ Uniforms, 

located at Unit B, 16 Bishop Dunn Place, Botany (Opposite the Mega 

Mitre 10) 

 

Going to school every day is important 

for students to develop skills for life-long 

learning. There's a clear connection 

between going to school regularly and 

doing well in the classroom. 

Every day at school is an opportunity to grow in 

knowledge and skills to be better prepared for the 

future. Please encourage your child to be at 

school and to work to the best of their ability.  

This free App helps parents/whanau to stay informed 

and to communicate with the school. Yes, it is free so 

we encourage you to download the App on your phone 

and sign up to Mayfield Primary School, Auckland.  

Stationery 

To make a great start to learning, we 

encourage all students to have their stationery 

as early as possible. Our school stationery 

Website: www.mayfieldauckland.school.nz 

 

packs are available from Warehouse Stationery (Supa Centre – 

Lambie Drive, Manukau).  There is a special price if these are 

purchased before 28 February 2024. 

Mayfield School uses SchoolDocs to 

host the school’s policies. Parents 

can access the policies by using the 

school username and password. 

Please feel free to call the school for relevant information or questions 

related to SchoolDocs.  

http://www.mayfieldauckland.school.nz/

